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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE: 
COMCAST CABLE FRANCHISE AGREEMENT RENEWAL 

 
 
As part of the cable franchise renewal proceedings between the Town of Stratham and Comcast 
of Connecticut/Georgia/Massachusetts / New Hampshire / New York / North Carolina / Virginia 

/ Vermont, LLC (“Comcast”) pursuant to NH RSA 53-C: 3-a, the Stratham Select Board will 
hold a public hearing on the proposal for renewal of the cable television franchise agreement 

 
Monday, August 2, 2021* 

7:00 PM 
Stratham Municipal Center 

10 Bunker Hill Avenue, Stratham, NH 
 

The proposed cable television franchise renewal agreement is available for review at the Town 
Office, at 10 Bunker Hill Ave., Stratham, NH from 8:00 AM – 4:00 PM, Monday through Friday 

and at the Town’s website: www.strathamnh.org.  If you need assistance, please call 772-7391 
ext. 187. 

 
 
 

*If necessary, continuation of this Public Hearing will be Monday, August 16, 2021 

http://www.strathamnh.org/

